Springfield Primary School			Ambassador Application Form

Y5 children are invited to apply to become one of our Springfield Ambassadors for September. This role will develop throughout next year but your tasks may include showing visitors and parents around our school, talking to press reporters, writing articles for our newsletter and generally being a good role model.
An ambassador does not necessarily need to be someone good at writing or the best sports person but someone who would be confident talking to visitors.

Closing Date Wednesday 22 May


	Name:     
	Class:         

	1. Why do you think you would be a good ambassador?                     You do not have to fill the whole boxes.
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	2. What do you think are the best three things about our school?

	










Thank you for your application.
